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AVONWORTH HISTORICAL SOCIETY 

IS MOVING TO BEN AVON 

INTO THE ORIGINAL WILLIAM H. ELSTE BUILDING! 

 AHS is excited to announce that the former Elste’s 

grocery store at 7119 Church Avenue is under new 

ownership and renovations are underway for our new 

offices.  AHS board member and longtime community 

resident, Lynn Evans, purchased the building in March 

with intentions of “giving back to the community she 

loves.” Her vision and generosity will enable AHS to 

continue serving the Avonworth area by housing our 

extensive repository of local information and memories.  

Our new home will enable us to fulfill our mission of 

reaching current and future generations with our unique 

cultural history. The office will also provide a comfortable 

community gathering space for meetings, research and 

lectures. We extend our heartfelt gratitude to Lynn as we 

work together to make this historically-significant 

building an ideal home for AHS. We welcome community support, both donations and carpentry 

skills, and look forward to your participation and visits! Contact us or become an AHS member 

online at the website listed below and receive our informative quarterly newsletter, The 

Chronicle.   Be a part of preserving and promoting local history for future generations! 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


